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New Lakeway Transit Center Plan in the Works;  

 Public Meeting for Feasibility Study  

 

Morristown, TN - In collaboration with the East Tennessee Human Resource Agency (ETHRA) 
and Lakeway Transit, the Lakeway Area Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization 
(LAMTPO) will hold a public meeting on Thursday, November 2 from 9:30 AM – 12:00 PM 
Eastern at the Morristown Chamber of Commerce (825 W 1st N St., Morristown, TN 37814) to 
discuss the feasibility of a brand-new multimodal transit center in the Lakeway Area. 

The public is invited to attend the meeting to learn more about the project and share their 
ideas on the location, services, and amenities of the future transit hub. 

LAMTPO, together with ETHRA and Lakeway Transit, envisions a transit center that will provide 
convenient and accessible transportation options for everyone in the Lakeway Area. We want 
to hear from the community about what you need and want from your transit center. This is 
your chance to have a say in the future of transportation in the Lakeway Area. 

Whether you're a commuter, student, or resident, we encourage you to come to the meeting 
and share your thoughts. Together, we can build a transit center that meets the needs of our 
community. 

Staff and consultants will be available on-site for questions regarding the project. For more 
information, please contact Richard DesGroseilliers at richd@mymorristown.com or (423) 581-
6277.  
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